
Devinnie Wysocki <dwysocki@nbas.org>

Fwd: Resignation
1 message

Adam Bowen <abowen@nbas.org> Thu, Sep 11, 2025 at 10:02 AM
To: Devinnie Wysocki <dwysocki@nbas.org>

Add to next BOE under discussion 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Grace Spence <gspence@nbas.org>
Date: Wed, Sep 10, 2025 at 11:31 PM
Subject: Resignation
To: Melissa Lijewski <mlijewski@nbas.org>, Julie Price <jprice@nbas.org>, Denise Tuszynski <dtuszynski@nbas.org>,
Adam Bowen <abowen@nbas.org>

To whom it may concern, 
   I appreciate my time at NBAS but the time has come I need to step away from my Prek Paraprofessional job. I am
putting in my two weeks notice today September 10, 2025. I appreciate all the help and support this past year. Please let
me know what I need to do to make this process easier for you. 
  Sincerely, 
    Grace Spence

--
Adam Bowen, Superintendent
New Buffalo Area Schools
269-469-6000
abowen@nbas.org

This e-mail is covered under the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC 2510-2521 and is legally privileged.
 The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately and destroy the original message.
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